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Unclassified 

 

Judea and Samaria Area  

Office of the Legal Advisor  

POB 5, Beit El 90631  

Tel: 02-9977071/711  

Fax: 02-9977326 

 768707 - 363/00  

3 Tamuz 5774  

July 1, 2014  

 

To 

Att. Sigi Ben-Ari 

HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual 

(By fax: 026276317) 

 

Re: HCJ 4597/14 'Awawdeh v. the Military Commander – Updating Notice 

 

1. Following the ruling of Deputy President Naor, dated July 1, 2014, in HCJ 4597/14 

'Awawdeh et al. v. the West Bank Military Commander, here is an update concerning 

the review of the engineer's opinion presented in the hearing yesterday and the 

supplement sent to us today. 

2. The engineer opinion submitted on your behalf in the framework of the petition, as 

well as the supplement added to it, was transferred for consideration by the relevant 

professionals at the Central Command. 

3. Following a review of these documents, it has been determined that there is no need to 

revise the Military commander's position on the demolition of the western part of the 

structure. 

4. For your information. 

 

Sincerely, [signed]  

Adi Noy, Major 

Head of Seam and Infrastructure Field  

Criminal and Security Department  

Office of the Legal Advisor for the Judea and Samaria Area 

Per/ Legal Advisor  
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